To whom it may concern
Membership

Subject: Membership of COVID-19 Committee to assess research proposals submitted by researchers/teaching staff members to Ministry of Higher Education and Scientific Research   


It is my great pleasure to let you that I was nominated as a peer reviewer in the COVID-19 committee to evaluate three research proposals (names are confidential) submitted by researchers/faculties to the Ministry of Higher Education and Scientific Research for grants/funds. 

In this regard, the official notification has not been issued yet, but pursuant to a call from the ministry and a call from Prof. Dr. Mustafa Sabir Al-Attar/ Vice Chancellor for scientific affairs/ Salahaddin University to Assist. Prof. Dr. Fikry A. Qadir/ chairman of the Department of Biology/College of Science/Salahaddin University, I have right to exploit this membership as a credit in the Quality Assurance process of academic year 2019-2020. Moreover, I can use it for scientific promotion purpose.
Kind regards
Note: The official notification will be issued later from the ministry.
Dr. Kareem Khoshnow Hamad

Department of Biology, College of Science, Salahaddin University

Email: kareem.hamad@su.edu.krd

Mobile: 0750-693-7937
June 20, 2019

